31 MAY 2018

27 May 2018

Casework Team
Tyneside House
Skinnerburn Road
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE4 7AR.

Reference: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

Dear Sir/ Madam

As a frequent user of this road for many years [ wish to register my strong objection
to the proposed Stopping up Order of Princes Parade, Seabrook for the following

reasons.

Princes Parade is the only alternative direct route to Hythe and beyond especially for
public transport should the A259 be closed for a length of time due to a major
incident, as has happened in the past.

A new road is totally unnecessary and a waste of public money and would have a
detrimental effect on the wildlife that inhabits the canal area and destroy the effect of
what is an ancient monument for generations to come.

Since [ do not have internet access I will require a written response.

Jill Harris (Miss)





